We sold 225 weigh up cattle, 60 spring calves, and 40 horses on October 1st.  The weigh up slaughter cows and bulls sold $3-8 lower.  Good end feeding cows and middle cut feeding cows sold close to steady.  The bull market was $3-6 lower with the good quality bulls having no test.  The spring calf consignment offered good calves that sold well for an off day.  Calf demand looks to be strong for up coming specials, please consign.  The horse market is strong top to bottom most horses were ran in loose.  Bulk of slaughter cows $68-75.  Middle cut feeding cows $75-79. Top end feeding cows and fleshy cows $80-94.  Heiferettes $90-110 depending on size and age.  Blemished, low yielding, full, small carcass and wet cows under $65. Cutting bulls $110-135 depending on size.

October 8th Regular Cattle Sale 9:30 a.m.
October 15th Special Spring Calf, Fall Calf, and Yearling Sale 12:30 p.m. w/ Weigh Ups 9:30 a.m.
October 22nd Regular Cattle Sale
October 29th Special Spring Calf and Yearling Sale w/ Weigh Ups
November 5th Regular Cattle Sale
November 12th Special Spring Calf & Yearling Sale NO WEIGH UPS
November 19th Special Bred Cow & Bred Heifer Sale w/ Weigh Ups
November 26th Special Calf & Yearling Sale NO WEIGH UPS
